
 
 

 

FREE Missouri Open Door (MOD) Workshop Series  

Aka Missouri’s No Wrong Door 
  

August 25, 2021 

12:30pm-1:30pm  
  

Back to the Basics on Staying Safe 

  
During this month's workshop, learn about various ways the Charting the LifeCourse 
framework and tools can be used to enhance person-centered conversations around staying 
safe with the supports of technology. Through everyday skill-building strategies and 
integrated services and supports, the goal of this session focuses on:  
 Providing immediate-use ideas for problem-solving and planning 
 Strengthening your everyday technology knowledge on how to stay safe / healthy 
 Incorporating / Understanding local service and support strategies 

 

Webinar Registration 

  
Note: The next workshop in the series is scheduled for September 25, 2021. 
 

 

8/20/21 

https://urldefense.com/v3/__https:/umsystem.zoom.us/meeting/register/tJ0rf-ugqzMtGNRsvNmb-_59lQ9jsUkTBQPS__;!!EErPFA7f--AJOw!UMYqDG3bUl7a3q-k_YWCGmIkt-JF04syvW1B_XtqbvvhVkVImjCgWgoob5kMWDOs_Az8LUc$

